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Welcome to Summer? The weather has given many members the opportunity to evaluate
conditions, practice cross wind landing and enjoy some hangar flying at the Flight Deck.

Before you know it we will be discussing bugs and density altitude concerns. ...we hope.

Our next gathering will be lune23, Saturday, lpm. This is our annual potluck, BBQ and

Strawberry Shortcake feed. We will have the BBQ hot and ready to go at lpm at the 36H
hangar. Bring something for the BBQ and a salad or side dish. We will supply the delicious
Oregon Strawberry Shortcake and whip cream. Come and enjoy. Friends and family are

welcome.

Welcome to our newest members: Roar Berg-Johanson a seasoned pilot who had not flown in
recent years and Murat Saylik a new student looking forward to the joys of being a pilot. We're
happy to have you join us.

There are a number of events over the 4fr of July at surrounding airports if you want to explore
and the delicious Twin Oaks pancake breakfast on July 7. Who wants to go? Send an email
from the aircraft clubs site and let's make it a party.

A special "THANKS" to David Pobuda, John Hardin and Joan Johnson who washed 515ED and

7A574. That is above and beyond the call. You guys ROCK.

Are you night current? Need a club review? Need a BFR? Need some cross wind practice?
Call one of our qualified instructors and make it happen. . . Stay Safe.
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